
The Licensing Manager 

Portsmouth City Council 

Civic Offices 

Guildhall Square        8th August 2023 

Portsmouth 

Hants 

PO1 2AL 

By email to:  

To the Licensing Authority, 

Its Mustard, 116 Albert Road, Southsea, Portsmouth, PO4 0JS 

I write with reference to the above and confirm that I live within the vicinity of ‘It’s Mustard’ 

I have been made aware there is a review of the licence. 

I’ve been a resident in Southsea for fifteen years, living in Wilson Grove and have frequented 

Albert Road on numerous occasions. 

Equally when the wind is blowing south westerly I can here the abundance of noise on Fridays 

and weekends.  

I have regularly visited ‘ It’s Mustard ‘particularly on Sundays because my children enjoy the 

roast dinners immensely also the convivial atmosphere.  

Adding to that I’ve also attended Friday & Saturdays for several beverages and have enjoyed 

the eclectic mix of old and younger people which has always been smiley and welcoming.  

Comparing to other establishments on Albert Road, in my opinion the staff are 

excellent,accommodating and friendly Which can’t be said for other restaurants and bars where 

you have undesirables being loud,aggressive and violent.  

I confirm that I have had no cause for concern in relation to these premises and support the 

Premises Licence Holder in this review. 

For the avoidance of doubt I have no concerns regarding the premises and can clarify that I 

have never witnessed sales to drunken persons, seen any drunkenness, anti-social behaviour, 

disturbances or crime occurring.   

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully, 

S A WALL, 

3 Wilson Grove, 

Southsea, 

PO5 1PD  
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